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December 2018 

 

Dear Partners in the Ministry, 

Here we are again, at the end of the year and can’t complain about anything or anyone. I tried 
real hard but I couldn’t find a thing...Praise the Lord! I pray that your Christmas is centered 
around CHRIST. I believe that we have the same message that the angel of the Lord had on the 
first Nativity, the Bible said’’… behold I bring you good tidings of great joy, which shall be to all 
people. ’’Luke 2:10. I Pray that many people around the world, will come to Christ as people 

celebrate Christmas. 

The Lord is good for the past months we were able to 
see several people come to Christ, Baptisms and 
good altar calls as well. We thank the Lord for each of 
you who have invested in what the Lord is doing here 
in the Philippines. May God Bless you all in a special 
way for being a blessing to our Family, our church, 
and to the Children’s and feeding ministry. Again May 
you all have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New 
Year! 

Brother Darwin Tolibas & Family 
Facebook page: Missionarytolibas 
 

Prayer Request: 

That God will give us new opportunity to plant churches in different villages 

New home Bible Studies 

Upcoming Baptism 

January 2019 Programs 

our family, health & wisdom 

Children’s Feeding Ministry 2018. we fed 150 kids with McDonalds most of them said it’s 

their first time! Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


